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At the moment EPUS has only two major items of business on its agenda: a review of the Ethics Code which is currently under review at UCCS and reconsideration of the UCCS Course Forgiveness Policy.

Several issues regarding the Ethics Code are being discussed; among these are concerns for appropriate due process, particularly the handling of the appeals; the role played by the deans of the individual colleges; and the tracking and handling of previous violations of the Honor Code.

Regarding the Course Forgiveness Policy, EPUS is attempting to clarify policies in place at the other campuses before forwarding a final recommendation for UCSS.

Your input on these issues and your identification of other issues which you believe should be referred to EPUS are welcomed. 

